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Thank you for your time and I hope you will seriously consider your decisions, the future of
 an iconic endangered species depends on it.
There have been 3 modifications to the 2010 Kings Forest development plan which have
 seriously affected the chances of the population of the now endangered koalas to survive
 and I would like to urge the legislators to reconsider 3 key points
firstly ensure that the proposed Cudgen Paddock golf course isn’t fenced off from the
 koalas. Fence the residential development and let the koalas access their food trees. Their
 trees and corridor has already been severely cut back lets not cut it back further and this
 would be a relatively easy thing to do.
Secondly, install the agreed underpasses under the roads before the roads are put in.
 Obviously this will save many koala’s lives and really shouldn’t be an issue.
Thirdly, where are the 27 ha of offset planting of koala food trees? This must be outlined
 and occur immediately, the area has been cleared as well as illegal clearing which
 occurred some years ago and still this 27 ha has not been clearly outlined. Please ensure
 the legislation is binding and adhered to otherwise what is the point of having legislation
 or legislators. It seems that wealthy developers are able to water down and side step
 plans when it suits them.
Also I consider it important to legislate to restrict if not legislate against domestic animals
 in this sensitive residential area.
Please consider these points.
Kind Regards
Staurt Aston




